
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 March 31, 2010 
 
 
 
ITEM:  IV. 
 
 
TOPIC: Discontinuance of Administrative Contracts 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that due to the current economic situation with which the Board is faced, the Board of 
Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the recommendation of the 
superintendent and effectuate a necessary reduction in personnel by laying off the 
administrators listed on the attached sheet effective June 30, 2010, and that any rights of 
reassignment that these employees have by virtue of the applicable collective bargaining 
agreement and/or applicable law be honored.  
 
Further move that the Secretary of the Board be directed to send a letter to each of these 
individuals informing them of this action. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The Board must take the above action in order to be in compliance with legal and 
contractual notification requirements. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Dr. Randy A. Liepa 
Dorothy A. Chomicz 
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
See attachment on March 31, 2010 
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